
From: Frazer Jones [mailto:jonesfb@caddamerica.com]  

Sent: Monday, September 03, 2012 11:24 AM 

To: lmccaskey@ircdominica.org; admin@ircdominica.org; fpaul@ircdominica.org 

Subject: Comments on Proposed Draft for Transmission, Distribution & Supply 

License Ref: 2011/002/CD-02 

  

I think the customer would prefer the meaning and their understanding of  

the fuel charge should remain the same so therefore the rate paid for  

other sources of supply should not be included in it.  So I suggest the  

following: 

  

In PART VI: PRICE CONTROLS AND TARIFFS  under 2. Tariff : 

Add a new item (vi) A rate paid for other sources of supply (including  

IPPs) than that listed in (v) 

  

Adjust the Fuel Charge computation in Schedule 3  to reflect the above  

change. 

  

Add a separate schedule (if necessary) to calculate the rate paid for  

other sources. 

  

Thanks, 

Frazer Jones 

 


